Д

From: glenn rosen [mailto:info@nopecincy.org] Sent: Monday, August 01, 2016 10:18 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

As a resident of Cincinnati and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

Its a bad idea to locate a pipeline of this size and pressure near densely populated areas....bad for environment......safety problems.....terrorist threat due to media publication of locations/what was unlikely a year ago is not the case with ISIS!.....lowers property values.....increases homeowner insurance......Should be placed in rural areas, so if an accident were to occur, casualties would be minimized......Bad idea

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 720psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1/3 mile.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards, glenn rosen

2016 AUG -2 AM 10: 52

This is to certify that the images appearing are an accurate and complete reproduction of a case file document delivered in the regular course of business.

Technician Date Processed AUGU 2 2016

From: Glenn Rosen [mailto:grosen@cinci.rr.com]

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 11:47 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: re 16-0253-GA-BTX ---- Effects of Pipeline on Real Estate Values....Downward



Duke Energy delays gas pipeline to review feedback, find 'best possible plan'

Company says it will meet with leaders, review customer feedback

UPDATED 7:35 PM EDT Jun 29, 2016

technology," Thelen said.

Richard Morgan said the threat of a proposed pipeline has already cost him.

"I just sold my house, and I had to lower the asking price \$50,000 more than we wanted," he said.

Realtors said the possibility of Duke's pipeline left buyers skittish.

The company said it plans to submit the proposed plans for the pipeline's route later this summer.

Copyright 2016 by <u>WLWT.com</u>. All rights reserved.